
 
 
City Council Memorandum 

 
 
TO: MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL DATE:  JANUARY 9, 2018 
 
FROM:  MAYOR’S OFFICE WARDS:  ALL 
 
SUBJECT: NORTHWEST MOSQUITO AND VECTOR CONTROL DISTRICT BOARD OF 

TRUSTEES APPOINTMENT 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Reappoint Dr. Gary Bradley to the Board of Trustees of the Northwest Mosquito and Vector 
Control District. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the City Council reappoint Dr. Gary Bradley to the Board of Trustees of the Northwest 
Mosquito and Vector Control District for a four-year term through December 31, 2021. 
 
BACKGROUND/LEGISLATIVE HISTORY: 
 
The Northwest Mosquito Abatement District was formed on December 28, 1959, to control 
mosquitos in the northwest portion of Riverside County.  At present, the District provides vector 
control services over an area of 350 square miles with a population of approximately 900,000.  
The District serves the cities of Canyon Lake, Corona, Eastvale, Jurupa Valley, Norco, Lake 
Elsinore, and Riverside, and the unincorporated areas of western Riverside County. 
 
The eight-member Board of Trustees is comprised of one person appointed by the County Board 
of Supervisors and one person appointed by the City Councils of Canyon Lake, Corona, Eastvale, 
Jurupa Valley, Norco, Lake Elsinore, and Riverside.  The trustees serve a term of two or four 
years and may be appointed to successive terms. 
 
Dr. Gary Bradley is a Riverside resident of over 44 years and a longtime community leader 
previously serving on the Riverside County Housing Commission and the Riverside Museum 
Associates Board.  Dr. Bradley taught biology at La Sierra University for over 37 years.  Dr. 
Bradley was first appointed by the Riverside City Council in July of 2003 to complete an unexpired 
term from a previous board member.  The City Council reappointed Dr. Bradley in January 2006, 
December 2009, and February 2014.  Dr. Bradley wishes to continue service. 
 
According to the District Manager, Dr. Bradley is a dedicated and conscientious person and 
performs his duties very diligently.  As an educator and biologist, Dr. Bradley has been a valuable 
asset to the District. 
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